
 
The novel we are continuing to study this half-term is a 

delightful book called “Wild Boy,” by Rob Lloyd Jones.  

 

Children will continue their learning of grammar, punctuation 

and spelling and apply these successfully in their writing. 

  

Pleasure for reading will also be incorporated into English 

lessons. In addition to this, children will participate in two 

stand-alone reading sessions on Monday and Tuesday 

focusing on targets of individual groups of children.  

 

 
The Christian value we are embracing this half-term is 

‘compassion’ and this will be the focus of Zoom assemblies 

and class worship. The main R.E. theme for our lessons 

Incarnation : How do different artists show what is 

important about the Incarnation? 

How do different global communities show what is important 

about the Incarnation? 
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Based on the thorough research conducted by your child into 

classification, they will be developing their video editing skills 

to produce a David Attenborough style documentary. 

Also, during computing the child will have the opportunity to 

use VR and AR to investigate habitats and animal’s genera.  

Children will take part in a weekly 2 hour PE session. 

Miss Cooper will lead the netball sessions in school and 

Mr Donalen with lead the gymnastic sessions in the 

Parish centre.  

Please remember that your child is to wear their school 

PE kit on either Monday or Tuesday.  

 

During term, Year 6 topic will focus on life in 

Victorian Times in Port Sunlight. This will 

include life of a factory worker drawing 

comparisons on life today and the significance 

of Port Sunlight in the late 19th and 20th 

century. 

During art sessions, the children will look at 

the work of William Morris and produce art 

work inspired by him. 

DT will involve researching, designing and 

making Victorian Christmas Cake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During maths this half term we will begin to look at 

fractions.  This will involve your child having the 

ability to add, subtract, multiply and divide fractions 

and mixed fractions.  

Following on from this, your child will learn how to 

find fractions of amounts, percentages of amounts, 

as well as the equivalences between fractions, 

decimals and percentages.  

RE & Worship 

Topic and Art 

PE and Well Being 

Maths 

Science and computing 

English 

Maths - due in on Wednesday; based on work completed 

in class that week. 

English - due in on Wednesday. Various: grammar work, 

spelling, sometimes topic based.  

Spelling –lists will be issued to learn for weekly tests 

this half term. Tests to be carried out on a Friday.  

Reading – reading at least 3 times a week using 

ReadTheory. 

Homework will be sent on a Friday weekly via email. 

 

Extra homework may be issued as required.

Homework 

Other information: 

Please email the Y6 team to give permission for your 

child to walk home. Mobile phones can be brought to 

school. Unfortunately, they can no longer be stored in 

the school office.  They must be given to the class 

teacher in the morning and stored at the child’s own 

risk in a box until home time. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


